From

To

Subject:

Sir/Madam,

Important

No. PLG FC (I)1-30/08/RIDF (MLAs)
Government of Himachal Pradesh,
“Planning Department”

Pr. Secretary (Planning) to the Govt.,
of Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-2.

1. The Engineer-in-Chief, HPPWD,
Nirman Bhawan, Nigam Vihar,
H.P., Shimla-2.

2. The Engineer-in-Chief, Jal Shakti Vibhag,
Jal Shakti Bhawan, Tuti Kandi,
H.P., Shimla-2.
Dated: Shimla-2, the &% September, 2025.

Regarding DPRs of MLA’s Priority Schemes which have been
prioritized for NABARD funding but got sanctioned under other
State/ Central Sector Heads by implementing departments.

I am to inform you that DPRs of MLA’s Priority Schemes which have

been prioritized for NABARD funding are also being sanctioned under other State/ Central
Sector Heads by the implementing departments without informing the Planning Department
in time. Those projects which have been sanctioned or are being sanctioned under other State/
Central Sector Heads would be deleted / withdrawn from NABARD funding to avoid
duplication of sanctions.

Planning Department

In this context, you are therefore requested to kindly inform the
in advance about all such projects which have been sanctioned or are

being sanctioned under other State/ Central Sector Heads, so the same could be deleted/
withdrawn from the NABARD funding well in time to avoid duplication of sanctions.

This is for your kind information and necessary action please.

Yours faithfully,
(Dr. Bas 5
Adviser (Planning).
H.P. Shimla-2.
Endst. No. As above. Dated: Shimla-2, the g“"September, 2025.
Copy is forwarded for information and necessary action to:-
1. The Secretary (PW) to the Government of H.P., Shimla-2.
2. The Secretary (JSV) to the Government of H.P., Shimla-2.
(Dr. Basu Soo x

Adviser (Planning),
H.P. Shimla-2.
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